POLICE DEPARTMENT
CITY OF BURLINGTON

MEDIA RELEASE

INCIDENT TYPE: DATE/TIME REPORTED:
Burglary 01/26/22 1159 Hours
INCIDENT NUMBER: LOCATION:
22BU001170 688 Pine Street
INVESTIGATOR: INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:
Detective Corporal Nicole Moyer 540-2326
AUTHOR: APPROVED BY:
Det. Moyer LT Trieb
SUSPECT: AGE: | SUSPECT ADDRESS:
John Doe. Unknown
SUSPECT DISPOSITION:

NARRATIVE:

On January 25, 2022 at 0200 hours a Burlington South End Business was burglarized by an
individual who was dropped off at the location by a vehicle and operator. This vehicle then
parked across the street and waited for the male to return with approximately $1300.00 worth of

skateboards.

Area surveillance video captured the vehicle involved park at a nearby business and a male is
observed as the operator of the vehicle. Within minutes another individual is seen running from
the business which was burglarized carrying stolen items, crossing the street, and arriving at the
vehicle placing skateboards in the back of the vehicle. Vehicle is seen departing the area south

on Pine St.
The Burlington Police are seeking any information regarding the vehicle and subjects involved.
Still photos taken from the surveillance video are attached to this release.

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact the Burlington Police
Department at (802) 658-2704.

Information is preliminary and subject to change.
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